
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
OWN CLOTHES DAY – FRIDAY 26th MAY 2017  
 
The School Council are organising an ‘own clothes day’ on Friday 26th 
May.   
 
If your child comes to school in his/her own clothes (not uniform) we are asking for a 
donation of 50p.  All members of staff are also being asked to donate.  All the money 
raised will be used to buy some new books for the library.  This will benefit all the 
children in the school.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss M Neale  
Head Teacher  
 

 

 


